
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           02 November 2017 11:01
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Sarah Dyas
 
Name: Sarah
Surname: Dyas

 
 
Message:
Drogheda has been to long been overlooked. Population has increased by 33% in the last 3 years.
Drogheda needs more jobs.
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
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